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Question for written answer E-008023/2015 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Hugues Bayet (S&D) 

Subject: Review of Union legislation from the perspective of the rights of persons with disabilities 

The EU has undertaken to improve the inclusion of people with disabilities in both the framework of 
the 2010-2020 Strategy and by complying with the UN Convention on the Rights of People with 
Disabilities. 

The European Disability Forum has asked for the review of all existing EU legislation and future drafts 
to ensure they are aligned to the maximum extent possible with the aim of inclusion. 

1. What is the Commission’s position on this, given that this concerns more than 80 million EU 
citizens, or one in six of the population? 

2. Could we envisage a procedure whereby automatic consideration is given to the inclusion of 
persons with disabilities, as is already the case in some Member States in the area of gender 
equality? 


